
 

DTL appoint new licensee in Korea    
 
Damper Technology Limited (DTL) is pleased to announce they have entered into a licence agreement 
allowing Jin Heung Machinery Co. Ltd (JHM) of South Korea to manufacture the full range of DTL 
industrial dampers, for the Korean market. 
 
The agreement was formally signed by Mr Hyung Do. Park, C.E.O. of JHM, and Mark Hancock, 
Managing Director of DTL, on the DTL stand at the recent Power-Gen Asia exhibition in Kuala 
Lumpur, Malaysia, in September 2014. 
 
The agreement follows a recent successful visit to South Korea made by DTL, where presentations and 
technical discussions were held with a number of key Korean EPC companies, including Daelim, 
Doosan and STX Heavy Industries. 
 
With this agreement now in place, DTL are looking to further enhance their offering into the Korean 
market, capitalising on JHM’s existing damper capabilities and status as a long established and 
progressive Korean fabricator. 
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